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As we continue our work in the different regions of Africa, and North and Central America, I am realizing more and 
more the importance of sustainability works and partnerships.  In the indigenous Samburu village of Lerate, we 
collaborated with the village elders, government leaders and Dr. Tina Ramme for another amazing work of God.  It 
was an extremely difficult water well to be drilled, but we were believing God for another miracle in the 
desert.  After much diligence in prayers and old fashion work, we have a praise report for the newest well in the 
Sub Saharan area of Northern, Kenya.  We drilled 168 meters or about 510 feet deep for the most beautiful gift of 
fresh clean water in the area.  Approximately 2500 people and 340 children in the Lerate School and a nearby 
medical clinic  are drinking fresh clean water in Jesus’ name.  It was not cheap or easy to place this indigenous 
water well in Lerate.  As a result of this miracle, for the first time in their history these people will not have to suffer 
from lack of water and severe famine.  Their lack of water resulted in death and illness due to dehydration, 
starvation, dysentery, cholera and typhoid fever.  I believe that God is smiling on this sustainable work of a new 
permanent water source for His beautiful children.   

It is not time to quit with these sustainable works of God!  We have identified 5 more dry areas with greater 
populations.  Saguta, Lorosoro, Serrata, Kalama, and Morit will be our next challenges in Northern Kenya.  Also, we 
are hoping to place another new water well in the Katongola village in the Democratic Republic of the Congo with 
Dr. Kimba Evariste.  These future water wells are not plastic bags or cute bottles of water, but they will be life-
giving, sustainable water wells for needy communities.  God bless you and we love each one of you our friends and 
partners in this sustainable and difficult work of God for His overlooked and forgotten children. 

We currently have 3 
seminary scholarship 

recipients:  
Bobby Fleck,  

Mike Bankston and  
Josh Gale. 

Pictured above: Rev. 
Bobby Gale, Brittany 

Gale, Josh Gale,  
Mike Bankston and  
Rev. Eddie Braswell.  

Rev. David Blackwood,  
a former scholarship 

recipient, was ordained  
as an Elder in the North  

GA Conference on  
June 11, 2013.   

Congratulations David! 

Concord UMC from Americus (pictured 
above), Southside Fire Dept. from 

Savannah and the Wesley Foundation 
from GC&SU in Milledgeville made trips 
to New Jersey helping with the affects 

from Super Storm Sandy. 



A big thank you to our partners in this ministry!  God 
has used you to serve Him and those that have been 

overlooked or forgotten, the least.  Thank you! 

We would love to come and share our ministry with 
your church, Sunday School, circle, civic group, school 

or community event. 

Please continue to pray for this ministry as we reach 
out to serve the least in our world! 

“I was naked and you clothed 
me.”  Allentown UMC, Sparks 
UMC and others have taken 

these words of Jesus to heart! 

“I was thirsty 
and you  
gave me 

something  
to drink.” 
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 In Northern Kenya, we have a found a women's empowerment ministry that wants to 
 partner with Unto the Least of His for Sub-Saharan drought and famine relief.  Famines 
 and droughts are serious climatic events that affect millions of people each year 
 throughout the world.  We have identified an area where there are real basic human 
 needs like clean water, food, and shelter.   In a small village called Lerate of the Wamba 
 Region, we recently placed our newest water well project where 3000 people are 
 drinking fresh clean water including 340 school children and a small medical clinic.   

 To help alleviate some of these difficulties of human suffering in Northern Kenya we 
 have created a partnership which is called the African Angel Project.  These African 
 women will hand-make these  African Angels from indigenous material of their area.  

For a donation of $20 you will receive one of these angels.   This donation will be in 
their ministry for the purchasing of drought and famine preventions like cornmeal, sug-
ar and other similar  items.  Your $20 will help feed a family of 4 for approximately 30 
days.  

If you or your church would like to help with this African Angel Project, we would love 
to partner with you.  We could also use your help in distributing and selling through 
different venues.     

African Angel Project 

Serving God and  

transforming lives  

through Fair Trade 


